Stablebridge Rd Speed Limit Proposal

STATEMENT OF REASONS

STABLEBRIDGE ROAD, ASTON CLINTON
Proposed revocation of 40mph speed limit and new 30mph speed limit
Under Section 1(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the specified reasons for considering this change are:-

1. For avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or for preventing the likelihood of such danger arising.
2. For preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs.

Reducing the speed limit from 40mph to 30mph will provide a safer route for pedestrians by reducing vehicle speeds.
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